

City Clerk's Office

John D. Elvidge City Clerk

Secretariat

Sylwia Przezdziecki Council Secretariat Support City Hall, 12th Floor, West 100 Queen Street West Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2 Tel: 416-392-7032 Fax: 416-392-2980

e-mail:

Sylwia.Przezdziecki@toronto.ca web: www.toronto.ca

In reply please quote: Ref.: 24-MM19.5

(Sent by Email)

July 31, 2024

MUNICIPAL CLERKS OF ONTARIO'S MUNICIPALITIES:

Subject: Member Motions Item 19.5

Requesting the Province to Support Family Physicians (Ward All)

City Council on June 26 and 27, 2024, adopted Item MM19.5 and, in so doing, has forwarded City Council's decision to the Premier of Ontario, the Minister of Health, the Association of Municipalities of Ontario, and the municipal Clerks of Ontario's municipalities.

J. Canchela/wg

). Canchela for City Clerk

Attachment

Sent to: Premier, Province of Ontario

Minister of Health and Deputy Premier, Province of Ontario Executive Director, Association of Municipalities of Ontario

Municipal Clerks of Ontario's Municipalities

c. City Manager